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Newsletter No. 15 

5th January 2024 

Dates for the Diary 

January 2024 

Thurs 4th School Opens to Children 

Tues 9th  Natural Disasters Talk for Y3 and 4 

Thurs 11th Year 5 Swimming 

Friday 12th  Ukulele Project Starts for Y4 

Fri 26th Community Worship - Hope 

Our value for the month is 

HOPE 

 

Welcome back and Happy 
New Year to you all.  I hope 
2024 is a good year for all 

our families, staff and 
friends. 

 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS AND VALUE STARS 
 

 

 

 

Nursery 
 

Our nursery hours are filling up for the term and 
the government is due to release 15 hours of 

funding for all two year olds starting in April 2024.  
If you would like to book your child in to our 

Nursery I would advise this is completed promptly 
to avoid disappointment. 

 

 

Staffing Update 
 

Last term we said our goodbyes to Andy Cragg and 
Victoria Stephanou.  Both members of staff will be 
missed greatly although we will continue to keep in 
contact to benefit from their expertise – Andy will 
continue to do some small projects for us and Victoria 
will be helping us with the Caterpillar Club on a 
Wednesday. 

We send a warm welcome to Mr Andrew Potts who 
has started as our new site supervisor.  We also 
welcome Emilia Tubb to the Nursery team and Anita 
Painter to our cleaning team. 
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